
PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Please Take Notice, the Village of Albion Board of Trustees will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on Wednesday, 

December 11, 2024, at 6:00 PM in the Village of Albion Board room, 35 East Bank Street, Albion NY 

14411 to obtain citizens’ views and comments relative to the submission of an application to Empire 

State Development for financial assistance under the Restore NY Communities Initiative. The project 

includes the rehabilitation of 1 vacant property located in the Village to create commercial spaces and 

affordable housing. The following property will be submitted for consideration: 132 N. Main Street, 5984 

square feet, vacant mixed use, proposed for rehabilitation 

November 14, 2024 

Tracy A VanSkiver 

Clerk-Treasurer 

Village of Albion  


